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From:
To: Lawrence David
Cc: Gunther Todd; Bramble William; McKenny Van; 
Subject: RE: 19-078 Status of Legal Determination of accident flight
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 10:38:00 AM

Hi Capt. Lawrence,
 
This is in response to NTSB Request 19-078.  Please see the note below.

 
There is no new information on the legal status of the accident flight.  Liberty
Helicopters was the holder of a part 91 sightseeing (air tours) LOA and the FSDO
determined the flight in question was conducted under such authority.  This means
that the flight was operated as a commercial air tour pursuant to the LOA issued
under 91.147, and was excepted from the part 119 certification requirements per
119.1(e)(2).  

 
Have a great day,
 

Anne
 
Anne Torgerson
Aviation Safety
Accident Investigation, AVP-100
FAA
800 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC  20591

 

From: Lawrence David <  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:51 AM
To: Torgerson, Anne (FAA) < >
Cc: Gunther Todd >; Bramble William >;
McKenny Van v>
Subject: Re: 19-078 Status of Legal Determination of accident flight
 
Hi Anne,
Just following up on the progress of this request. 
Thanks
David
 

From: Lawrence David 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 1:33 PM
To: '

mailto:todd.gunther@ntsb.gov
mailto:William.Bramble@ntsb.gov
mailto:van.mckenny@ntsb.gov


Cc: Gunther Todd; Bramble William; McKenny Van
Subject: 19-078 Status of Legal Determination of accident flight
 
Thanks, Anne!
 
Captain David A. Lawrence
Senior Air Safety Investigator
Operational Factors Division (AS-30)
National Transportation Safety Board
490 L'Enfant Plaza East, SW
Washington, DC  20594

 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT
TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY. If you are not an intended
recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by forwarding what
you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your
computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients
is not authorized and may be unlawful.




